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Ottawa, 9th December, 1904.

Sir,-

With reference to your letter of the 5th instant

I beg to say that I have had Rareful search made here in

regard to the accounts of Messrs. Bryson, Graham & Co.

which you state you did not receive. They are not on file

in this Department and the records go to show that they

were sent to you. It is thought that if the Ienvelope

addressed to you which contained the said letter is

examined the accounts will be found therein.

Your obedient servant,

Foachian

Secretary.

The Auditor General,

OTTAWA.
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